
INDIA-PHILS. B2B MEET ON FOOD & AGRI SECTORS
Tuesday, 11 February 2025

PAGASA was invited on 10 February 2025 to attend an Indian-Philippine

 function at Dusit Thani where a delegation from the Federation of Indian

 Exporters Organization (FIEO) exhibited their products meant for the

 Philippine market. In photo is Mr. Mojit Hans (L), Head of Delegation and

 Mr. Theo Ray L. Puljanan, the Embassy's new Counsellor for Economic &

 Cultural Wing. Also attended were (L) Ruben See - Pres./Phil. Food

 Processors & Exporters Org'n., Inc. (Philfoodex) & the Top Honchos of the

 Food Caterers Assn. of the Phils., Inc. (FCAP).
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